
 

 
 

From: Adam Yamada-Hanff 
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 9:16 AM 
To: fitf_rules 
Subject: First to File 

Hello, 

As an independent inventor I find the first to file rules unfair to me and favors large corporations. 
I would hope the USPTO could find better ways to help small inventors like myself. 

-Thank You 


